From:
To: LDF Leeds

Subject: PDE00283_You have a new Enquiry from Web
Date: 23 October 2015 10:51:50
Importance: High

Please find below the details of the new enquiry submitted by the public user on
the Leeds WebSite :

Name : trevor wright

Source : http://www.leeds.gov.uk/council/Pages/Introduction-to-Local-
Development-Framework.aspx

Message : My wife and | are appalled by the proposal to build houses on the
edge of Temple Newsam Park at Colton. We see that you have a mission to
create 'green spaces' so why would you allow building of houses on green belt
land? They are obviously not going to be affordable houses constructed in this
picturesque location and only the well-off will be able to buy these properties!
What about building affordable housing on brownfield sites instead of this rural
location that is a home for Wildlife,which is already being squeezed out by the
creation of business parks i.e Thorpe Park and the accompanying roads and
infrastructure that goes along with it. Not to mention the increased congestion on
local roads.

Than! ks
LCC Web Master





